
From: Ford, Elizabeth <meford@aging.sc.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov
Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 6/13/2017 12:26:30 PM
Subject: RE: Meetings and Events with Leeza

Hey Lily, I wanted to let you know that I talked with Steven Fenton, Leeza’s husband, yesterday and they have 
decided to go another route before meeting with the LG. Please let the LG that the meeting for Thursday, June 22 has 
been canceled. I appreciate everyone’s work on this. I will be talking with them in more detail after the event 
Saturday, June 24.
 
Thanks,
Elizabeth
 

From: Ford, Elizabeth 
 
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 12:44 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Cc: 'DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov'; Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: RE: Meetings and Events with Leeza
 
Lily, here is the form as requested for the event on Saturday, June 24. If you can let me know what time he 
needs to be leaving for his other event, then I will make sure that is known to everyone.
 
I will be happy to provide some talking points regarding Caregiving and LGOA’s partnership and support of 
Leeza’s Care Connection closer to the date.
 
Here are the times for the all-day event at the Columbia Convention Center.
 
Free to Public
9:30am – 10:30pm Welcome Pre-event Vendor Breakfast
11am – 4pm Health & Wellness Expo Family-friendly Games & Activities Food & Beverages
11am – 7pm Dare2Care Lounge open for celebrities, dignitaries & special guests
 
Ticketed Event
5pm – 7pm Take the Dare Reception **Welcome by Lt. Governor**
7pm – 9pm Take the Dare Auction Hosted by Leeza
 
The other meeting with Leeza is scheduled on Thursday, June 22 at 11:00 a.m. at the LG’s Office. The last time 
Leeza came to the state house I put Reid and Clay with Leeza’s husband for parking. They were able to meet 
her at the gate and bring her into the LG’s Office. Let me know if this is the best way to handle parking or if 
you have other thoughts. This meeting will be fairly informal but I will be happy to provide an agenda if 
needed.
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns!
 
Thanks,
Elizabeth
803-238-8390 (cell)
 
Elizabeth Ford, MA, LPC-I
SC Office on Aging, Program Manager
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Family Caregiver Support Program
Alzheimer’s Resource Coordination Center
meford@aging.sc.gov
803-734-9902
 

 
This e-mail, in its entirety and including all attachments, is intended solely for the use of the person or entity to whom it is 
addressed and may contain sensitive information which is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is governed by 
applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that disclosing, distributing, copying, or taking any 
action in relation to this e-mail is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender 
immediately and destroy the related message and any attachments.
 
WARNING: All e-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to public disclosure under the South Carolina 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), §30-410 SC Code of Laws.
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Broome, Darryl 
 
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 11:57 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Cc: Ford, Elizabeth
 
Subject: RE: Meetings and Events with Leeza
 
Elizabeth will complete this for us and send directly to you. Elizabeth will also lead the meeting on the 
22nd in the LG’s Office.
 
Thanks!
 
Darryl Broome
Agency Director
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervias St. Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9910 Direct, (803) 734-9886 Fax
dbroome@aging.sc.gov
 
From: Lily Cogdill [mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 9:20 AM
 
To: Danny Varat; Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: RE: Meetings and Events with Leeza
 
Darryl,
 
Scheduling form is attached. Please let me know if you have any questions or problems opening the 
attachment.
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Lily
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 8:13 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>; Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Fw: Meetings and Events with Leeza
 
This is the priority event for June 24th. The other two work around this. Darryl, please inform 
Lily of the appropriate arrival and departure times, and please help her fill out the event sheet to 
the extent possible. Thanks
 
DV
 

From: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2017 12:27 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Fw: Meetings and Events with Leeza 
 
This is the Leesa Gibbons project. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Ford, Elizabeth
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 3:17:32 PM
 
To: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: Meetings and Events with Leeza 
 
Hey Darryl!
Ok, here is what I am thinking. I have been talking a bit with Leeza and her husband Steven 
today. I am going to work on getting some of the Clemson and USC folks to attend the 
Cocktail Hour on June 24. That is great news that the Lt. Governor is willing to move 
something in his schedule. Would the Lt. Governor (or Danny) like to reach out to the 
Governor (or Trey)? If not, I am happy to contact Mark Plowden. I am fine with either, so it is 
whichever he prefers.
 
Leeza and Steven are available anytime on June 21 or June 22 to meet regarding partner 
opportunities. After the core group meets with Leeza and Steven, we can schedule some 
calls/meetings with potential partners to gage interest. It may be beneficial to invite some of 
those potential partners on the short list to attend the event on June 24. What do you think 
about that plan? I am up for other thoughts if you prefer to go about it in another way.
 
 
Wednesday, June 21 or Thursday, June 22
Columbia, State House (?)
Meeting to discuss future partnerships with community, LGOA and Leeza’s Care Connection
Lt. Governor
Leeza Gibbons
Steven Fenton
Darryl Broome
Elizabeth Ford
 
Saturday, June 24
Dare2Care Fair
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Cocktail Hour 5:00 – 7:00pm
Columbia Convention Center
Governor
Lt. Governor
Will Muschamp
Ray Tanner
George Rogers
Dabo Swinney
Danny Ford
 
 
 
Elizabeth Ford, MA, LPC-I
SC Office on Aging, Program Manager
Family Caregiver Support Program
Alzheimer’s Resource Coordination Center
meford@aging.sc.gov
803-734-9902
 

 
This e-mail, in its entirety and including all attachments, is intended solely for the use of the person or entity to whom 
it is addressed and may contain sensitive information which is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that disclosing, distributing, 
copying, or taking any action in relation to this e-mail is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this e-mail in 
error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the related message and any attachments.
 
WARNING: All e-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to public disclosure under the South 
Carolina Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), §30-410 SC Code of Laws.
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